
From:   Greg Kunkle   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   July 19, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The following responds to the questions from Nimesh Sangani issued on July 16, 2021.  The original
questions are cut and pasted with Ocean Infinity&rsquo;s responses following.

1) Are all the surface vessels used in this experimental request U.S.-registered vessel(s)? (Yes/No)   

U.S. registration of the vessels is in process.  It is expected to be complete by the end of July.

2) Please explain the communication path for the 1390-1400 MHz band request.   

The 1390-1400 MHz band path will consist of an IP mesh network between vessels and offshore and/or
shoreside control points.   

3) Your exhibit states that &quot;Control of the Armada fleet vessels will be maintained at all times using
satellite and WiFi links for redundancy purposes.&quot; Do you have a license for the satellite portion?
Please provide more detail on this topic.

The satellite link is provided by service obtained commercially from Iridium.  The satellite link provides
basic command/control if the IP mesh link drops out.  Ocean Infinity does not hold a license for this
portion of the proposed operation and is not requesting a license because it believes no license is
required.


